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ABOR Statement on Court Decision Regarding DACA Students 
 

(Phoenix, Ariz.) – At a special board meeting today, the Arizona Board of Regents announced it 
will continue to offer in-state tuition for eligible Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) 
students while the decision of the Arizona Court of Appeals regarding the State of Arizona v. 
Maricopa County Community College District is under review by the courts. Until a decision is 
reached by the Arizona Supreme Court, the board will continue to provide in-state tuition to 
these students. 
 
 
Background information: 
In May, 2015, Maricopa County Superior Court ruled that a DACA recipient who presents an 
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